## Oaklands Junior School



23<sup>rd</sup> October 2013

**Dear Parents** 

Re: Update on Headteacher Recruitment

I would like to update you regarding the process of recruiting our new headteacher. We advertised nationally, regionally and locally at the beginning of this term to fill the post. This week we have conducted a series of interviews but unfortunately none of the candidates currently match our requirements.

Until we are able to fill the position Mrs West will take on the post of acting headteacher from the 1st January 2014.

As soon as we have any further information we will let you know.

Yours sincerely

John McLaren Chair of Governors









